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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is implementing drainage improvements on North 
Woodland Boulevard (U.S. 17-92/State Road (S.R.) 15/600) from Mandarin Avenue to north of East 
Kentucky Avenue in DeLand, Volusia County, to relieve flooding issues. An underground stormwater 
bypass system will be constructed to carry excess rain and ground water from this segment of North 
Woodland Boulevard to a new drainage outfall at the west end of Mandarin Avenue.  Drainage inlets 
will also be added, and the roadway will be resurfaced within the project limits. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
The first two phases of construction will take place along Mandarin Avenue. During this time, signage 
and flagging operations will be used to allow two-way traffic flow during intermittent traffic shifts and 
roadway closures along Mandarin Avenue.

The final two phases of construction will take place along North Woodland Boulevard between south 
of Mandarin Avenue and north of East Kentucky Avenue. During this period, the contractor will utilize 
limited temporary lane closures, road closures, and detours to construct drainage structures and pipes 
beneath the travel lanes and the median. Upon completion of the drainage improvements, motorists 
can expect single lane closures throughout the project limits for roadway resurfacing.

Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to direct motorists and pedestrians through 
the work zone. For the most current project details and lane closure information, make sure to visit the 
project page on FDOT’s Central Florida Roads website, www.cflroads.com.

Financial Project Identification
(FPID) No. 437133-1

DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS

Volusia County

PROJECT START
June 2023

CONTRACTOR
P&S Paving Inc.

PROJECT COST
$1.8 Million

ESTIMATED 
INSTALLATION COMPLETION
Early 2024

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

386-740-3566 
britney.jones@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.

North Woodland Boulevard (U.S. 17-92/S.R. 15/600) from Mandarin Avenue to north of Kentucky Avenue

https://www.cflroads.com/project/437133-1

